
Public Comment Correspondence – Rhiannon Acree 
 

 

From: Rhiannon Acree <RhiannonA@cambrianhomecare.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 3:37 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Fighting for Long Beach 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Hello !  A message for all City Council  members  

Tonight is your opportunity to not vote for singling out a private industry which provides 

incredible tax resources 

To Long beach.  

Now is an opportunity for LB to take advantage of an opportunity. 

A competitive advantage! 

Now is your change to encourage travelers and businesses to choose Long Beach to visit rather 

than  LA by selling: 

a)       Less cost per room 

b)      Three times a week room service rather than once a week. 

UNITE for Long Beach as a standalone powerful city rather than LA’s puppet.. 

LA benefits from this measure not the LB employees in the long run. 

Thank you for standing strong for LB tourism . 

Rhiannon Acree –Past Chair of LB Chamber 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure 
is prohibited and may violate applicable laws, including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all communication copies. 
 

  

 

 

 
 
 


